
February 3, 2013
Weekly Newsletter of the
Farragut Church of Christ

 
  
 
 

family matters

M   G ’   S  O  S

♫ A New Anointing

♫ Shout Hallelujah

Welcome & Family Time

♫ How Great is Our God

Scripture Reading

Scout Presentation

Prayer

♫ We Praise Thee, O God

 Teaching

 ♫ What the Lord Has Done In Me

♫ As The Deer

Communion

Offering & Family Matters

♫  My God Reigns

Closing Prayer

Worship & Bible Study
 

Sunday Morning Worship
Worship-9:15 AM 

Bible Classes-10:30 AM 

Wednesday Evening
Bible Study— 7:00 PM

-Ministry Team-
Paul Phelps, Minister

Jason Terry, Youth Minister

-Preschool-
Dana Phelps, Director    

865-966-5040

-Shepherds-
Lance Cooper         Roger Dugan

Dorian Lain    Guy Smoak
Bob Threlkeld

-Office Staff-
Cathy Hyatt, Anna Williams

Office Hours-9:00 AM - 4:30 PM
Mon.-Fri.

136 Smith Road
Knoxville, TN 37934

865 966-5025
Fax 865 966-0572

wwwfarragutchurch.org
Farrcofc@tds.net

To Our Guests This Morning!
We are glad you’re here and blessed to have the 

opportunity to worship with you. We would like to ask you 
to complete a card from the pew in front of you and drop 

it in the offering. Children are always welcome in our 
worship service. For your convenience, a nursery is 

provided for newborn to 2 years old. “Quiet Bags” are 
available at the Welcome Desk in the Atrium. We invite 

you to stay for Bible Class following worship.

Today’s Worship
February 3, 2013

AW020259

www.farragutchurch.org

Farragut Church of Christ 
Group on facebook

farragutchurch 
at twitter.com

Special 
Contribution 

$7,827

If you were unable to donate last week, additional donations may be 
made by designating “Ghana” on the memo line of your check and 

placing it in the regular contribution.

For over a hundred years, Scouting has provided our nation’s youth with 
positive role models, reinforced strong moral standards and spiritual values, 
encouraged family togetherness, and built leadership skills and self-
confidence. And it is for these reasons that the Farragut Church of Christ has 
recognized the value of scouting and has chartered scouting units as part of 
its ministry for 25 years.

Each week, there are over 80 scouts in our church building, ranging from 
ages 7- 17, eager to learn and to do their best. Today, on Scout Sunday, we 
want to recognize our scouts and their families. We are very proud of all of 
you, your accomplishments, and the work you are doing in the community. 
What a joy it is to have many of you worshipping with us today. We pray that 
you will always feel at home here at Farragut.

Welcome Scouts
 & Families
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Heaven’s Pantry List
The following items are distributed by 
Heaven’s Pantry each Wednesday 
night from 6:00 pm to 7:00 pm. Any 
donation of items is helpful. Items 
may be left in Heaven’s Pantry (last 
room on the left in the FLC coming 
from the Atrium).
Laundry Detergent (liquid)
Dish Washing Soap
All-purpose Cleaner 
Toilet Paper (4 roll packages)
Paper Towels
Shampoo
Bars of Soap
Toothpaste
Toothbrush
Lotion
Antiperspirant
Diapers (Newborn - size 5)
Baby Wipes
Baby Shampoo/Wash

February 6th

6:30 PM - 8:00 PM
Bring Finger Foods to Share

FYM Summer Mission Trip 
2013

The teens are planning a  summer 
mission trip July 12th through 21st to 
the Misión Para Cristo in Nicaragua. 

The Mission’s main objective is to share the 
message of Jesus by serving the people of Nicaragua in the 
areas of health care, feeding the hungry, providing shelter, 
caring for children and education in the Jinotega and 
Matagalpa Regions of Nicaragua. Our group will have 
several areas in which to serve ranging from construction, 
painting, working with children, or even helping expecting 
mothers. 

The teens will be raising funds for this mission trip in the 
next few months. Their first fund raiser, Love Is in the Air…, 
is coming up soon. Look for an insert in today’s bulletin with 
more information.

Feb. 3rd Dorian Lain/
Don Ezelle

Feb. 10th Jack Brundige/
Marilyn Harper

Feb.17th Larry Nance/
Larry Nance

Feb. 24th Bob Hyatt/ 
Charles Dial

Pick-Up Schedule           
for  Jeff Hacker

* Ernie & Charlene Stevens- recent 
death of Charlene’s mother, 
Catherine Austin
Kathy Brown- Ray Duncan’s co-
worker- recurrence of breast cancer 
in her lungs
* Dennis Jones- Dana Phelps’ 
uncle-home was badly damaged in 
the recent storms
Hilda Jones - Dana Phelps’ mother- 
health issues
Penny Jones-former member-breast 
cancer 
The Mashburn Family-recent loss of 
Tony’s grandmother
Brayden McMillan-child of friends of 
the Smith’s- young baby in Children’s 
Hospital  
Clayton Ogier-liver cancer
Gene Peek-prostate cancer
Cap Sewell-Rita Duncan’s father- 
shingles and other health related 
issues
Joyce Swain- Rita Duncan’s sister-
spots on lungs and liver-testing for 
return of cancer
Linda Woodland-Shawn Boothe’s 
mother, blood clot in her lung

See the Prayer Focus on the back 
of the monthly calendar or on our 
web-site on our web-site at 
www.farragutchurch.org, under 
member information.

Tonight, Feb. 3
Super Bowl Party at the Home of 

the Lain’s @ 5:30 PM- Bring   
finger foods and drinks to share

Thursday, February 7
Hope Central Following School  

February 15 -17 
Winterfest 

July 12-21                    
Mission Trip to Misión Para 

Cristoin Nicaragua

Text FYMTEENS to 68398 to 
 get all the latest information.

Giving 2013

Contribution:     $  8,779

Given–to-Date:  $24,986

Please Pray For...
C H I L D R E N

Children’s Worship
   2 years - 5 years

   Last classroom on the left on 
the Children’s Wing

Kindergarten - 3rd Grades 
LIbrary

Following Children’s Worship, 
teachers will escort the children 
to their class for Sunday School. 

Parents will may pick-up their 
children in their classrooms.

Children’s Classes
All classes for 3 years through 

High School meet on the 
Classroom Wing. Directions 

are available at the          
Welcome Desk. 

Wednesday Night
Joyful Hearts meets in the 

Library from 7:00 - 8:00 PM   
for grades K - 4th

family news

Housing Opportunity
Each year the Livonia Church of Christ 
youth group from Michigan stays with our 
members on the Thursday night before 
Winterfest. This year we need housing for a 
total of 27.  If you can help house some of 
the group this year, on Thursday, February 
14th, contact Paul or the office at 966-5025. 

With Sympathy
Our sympathy to Ernie and Charlene Stevens in the recent 
loss of Catherine Austin, Charlene’s mother. The Steven’s 
address is: 3455 Hirst Circle
    Lenoir City TN 37772

AUSTIN, MARY CATHERINE - age 77, of 
Lenoir City, formerly of Hillsboro, passed 
away Thursday afternoon, January 24, 
2013. Catherine was a loving and 
devoted wife, mother and grandmother.   

Catherine was a Christian for more than 
65 years. She has been a beloved 
member at Farragut since 2004. Her 
joyous spirit and contagious smile will be missed by us all.

Chapter  21:
Rebuilding  the 

Walls

They replied, "Let us 
start rebuilding."
So they began          
this good 
work. 
Nehemiah 2:18

Congregational 
Meeting
Sun., Feb. 10th 
@ 4:00 PM
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